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June 1, 2021 

 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

 

I am writing this letter on behalf of the volunteer members of ADRA who give of their 

time, energy, and efforts in serving those in need through humanitarian assistance. 

 

We work closely with our volunteers through the training we provide in disaster and 

emergency response, cultural sensitivity, psycho-social support, and relief efforts.   

 

As a faith-based organization, we work with members of our churches throughout 

Canada.  We also work to serve all people regardless of religion, ethnicity, gender, etc., 

in meeting people at their point of need. 

 

Particularly, we would like to ask if you may please extend any courtesies to our 

volunteers who are members located in the province of British Columbia as they seek to 

help in the spirit of volunteerism in providing humanitarian assistance, relief, and their 

resources in this benevolent service. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me directly. 

 

We thank you in advance for your kind support and cooperation in this important matter. 

 

I remain, 

Respectfully Yours, 

 

 

 
Daniel D. Saugh Capt (Ret.), PhD, MPH, MSc, MDiv, RP. 

Canadian Programs Manager 
 
 
 
 

 


